
To our wonderful patients/clients....we hope that you

are well during the unprecedented days we are living in.

All of us at A Women’s Touch Chiropractic and Massage

are staying current and following the state mandated

guidelines for our professions. That means that

massage appointments will be rescheduled once we

are notified that it is safe to resume our work and that

chiropractic appointments will be very limited and will

require a health screening process. Please feel free to

call or text your individual therapist/chiropractor for

more specific information. As always, your health and

safety are our foremost concern. We miss you and hope

to be able to continue to provide you with the quality

care that you have entrusted us with very soon. 

Stay strong and take care of one another. 

With much love, 

    Jule and Beth


